MINUTES

Garden Grove Main Street Commission REGULAR MEETING

March 13, 2014

A Meeting of the Garden Grove Main Street Commission was called to order in the Council Chamber of the Community Meeting Center, 11300 Stanford Avenue, Garden Grove, on Thursday March 13, 2014 at 9:05 a.m.

ROLL CALL: PRESENT: (5) CHAIR MITCHELL, COMMISSIONERS: COLEMAN FARAHMAND, PECOR AND WEIMER

ABSENT:

ALSO PRESENT: Ana Neal, Liaison, Erin Web, Sr. Planner, and, Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary,

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE - Chair Mitchell

ORAL COMMUNICATIONS - PUBLIC

Speakers: Peter Katz, Scott Weimer, Russ McDonald, John Wylesmith, Maureen Blackmer

WRITTEN COMMUNICATIONS

None

MINUTES

It was moved and seconded to accept and file the minutes from January 16, 2014 and February 27, 2014

4. DISCUSSION ITEMS

a. Financial Statements for December 2013 & January 2014

It was moved and seconded to approve the financial statements for December 2013 & January 2014.

ACTION: Approved

AYE: Chair Mitchell

AYE: Vice Chair Coleman

AYE: Commissioner Farahmand AYE: Commissioner Pecor AYE: Commissioner Weimer

GARDEN GROVE MAIN STREET COMMISSION March 13, 2014 Page 2 of 2

b. 14/15 FY Budget

It was moved and seconded to approve the 14/15 FY Budget.

ACTION: Approved

AYE: Chair Mitchell

AYE: Vice Chair Coleman

AYE: Commissioner Farahmand AYE: Commissioner Pecor AYE: Commissioner Weimer

Matters from Commissioners

Commissioner Pecor inquired about the logo that was chosen as she missed last meeting.

Commissioner Weimer noted that there is graffiti on the block wall near the trash enclosure.

Chair Mitchell noted that there was nice presentation at the City Council for the winners of the logo contest. He also inquired if vehicle stickers could be made to place in the water bill just as the City Logo was made into a sticker for vehicles.

Matters from Staff

Staff introduced an artist, Curtis Gibson, who would like to open a "Design Gallery, Art Shop", which would include painters, sculptors, and other types of art.

A new use will have to be created to allow this type of business on Main Street. This will be a type of hybrid for the planning commission.

ADJOURNMENT:

The meeting was adjourned at 9:40 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted

Rosemarie Jacot, Recording Secretary